
From: Dan Edson <danedson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 3:11 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE OF THE NORTHEAST 

CHURCHROCK MINE WASTES ON THE UNITED NUCLEAR CORP. (UNC) 
URANIUM MILL TAILINGS IMPOUNDMENT 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I find it reprehensible -- as well as a complete disregard for human health -- that the US EPA and 
US NRC would continue to consider disposing of the Northeast Churchrock mine wastes on the 
United Nuclear Corp. uranium mill tailings impoundment. The mine wastes should be removed 
from the Navajo community to a licensed, offsite disposal facility to repair and restore our lands 
and health. 
 
Would you want those mine wastes in your community? 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dan Edson 
 
--  
Dan Edson | 978 417-1476  



 
 
Federal Register Notice:  85FR72706  
Comment Number:   88  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (CAMMVo5rsQBC1r3y4d9VZ5HoXfUCqJAYuSKZg0YwBgHM_PYA05w)  
 
Subject:   [External_Sender] PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE OF THE NORTHEAST 
CHURCHROCK MINE WASTES ON THE UNITED NUCLEAR CORP. (UNC) URANIUM MILL TAILINGS 
IMPOUNDMENT  
Sent Date:   5/27/2021 3:10:59 PM  
Received Date:  5/27/2021 3:11:14 PM  
From:    Dan Edson 
 
Created By:   danedson@gmail.com 
 
Recipients:     
 
 
Post Office:   mail.gmail.com  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    538      5/27/2021 3:11:14 PM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Standard   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     


